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31 August 2012 

Mr Michael Cosgrave 

Group General Manager  

Communications Group 

Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 

Level 35, The Tower  

360 Elizabeth Street 

Melbourne Vic 3000 

Email: michael.cosgrave@accc.gov.au 

 

Copy To:  Rebecca Holland,  ACCC 

 

Confidential Communication 

 

 
 

 

Dear Mr Cosgrave 

 

Update on Progress of Development of Required Measure 1b) Pull Through Exception 

Events 

 

I refer to your letter to Telstra of 15 August, 2012.    

 

Telstra requests an extension of time for the lodgement of Required Measure 1b) from Friday 

7 September 2012 to Wednesday 31 October, 2012.  

 

Telstra has today been advised by NBN Co that it expects it will be able to provide Telstra with 

its feedback on this draft Required Measure in the near future.  On that basis, we believe a 

two month extension is warranted to ensure we are able to consider NBN Co’s comments, 

and consult with Wholesale Customers and consider their feedback, prior to submission of the 

Required Measure to the Commission.   

 

Telstra proposes to provide you with an update on progress with this Required Measure by 

Friday, 28 September 2012. 

  

Please contact Christine Williams with any questions in relation to this matter.  Otherwise, we 

look forward to your response to our request.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Jane van Beelen 

Executive Director – Regulatory Affairs 

Corporate Affairs 

jane.vanbeelen@team.telstra.com 

 

mailto:michael.cosgrave@accc.gov.au

